Starting in 1958 the TuAF started receiving F-100s within the MAP
program. The first arrivasls were the F-100D and the F-100F models
supplied from the USAF inventory. A total of 163 were received. This
quantity include very few examples from the Royal Danish Air Force. This
turnover was followed by the F-100Cs starting in 1972 , 115 of which were
despatched to the TUAF. They were deployed at at least five air bases.
They were extensively used during the Cyprus “Peace Keeping Opera-
tion”. The last F-100 retires in 1988.
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The profile artwork of the F-100D (54-2238) which was one of the A very popular F-100F(56-3997) of Panther Filo (Squadron).
three Super Sabres were that shot down by AAA during the opera-
tion.

The profile artwork of the F-100D (55-2751) sent to Turkey in The Cyprus mission mark was painted to some F-100Cs such as
1981. 54-2087, 53-1738 and 54-2059
Unfortunately this aircraft was lost in Diyarbakir four years later.

One of the most interesting F-100F (56-3783) of Konya. This
particular aircraft was carrying AN/APG-25/26 RHAW antennae on
the nose and tail which was proof of the previous Vietham War
experience as “Wild Weasel” and “Misty FAC” special

missions.



